
From:   YOHANNES BISRAT   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   March 25, 2021

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

This is a response regarding the Aspire 350 Flight Testing, planned to take place in Deer Valley, Phoenix,
Arizona at the Honeywell Flight Test site. The flight is going to happen on a manned platform on Boeing
757. The flight altitude is at a lower altitude.


